
From: Ryan Gregg [mailto:ryan@undergroundshirts.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 3:49 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Fwd: marijuana facility overview concern 

 

Hello, 

 

My name is Ryan Gregg and I'm Co-CEO of Underground Printing, located here in Ann Arbor, and 

with 2 stores on Main street down town (329 and 331 S. Main) as well as a store on South 

University and one in Woodland Plaza on Ann Arbor Saline road.   

 

I want to echo Jim Curtis' stance below, and let you  know that we strongly oppose any marijuana or 

related facilities within or adjacent to our CBD borders.  

 
Thanks 

 

 

Ryan Gregg   

Underground Printing | www.undergroundshirts.com 

260 Metty Dr., Suite G, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

 

O: 734-665-2692 | Twitter: @RyanGreggUGP 
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